
January 30, 2012
State of South Carolina
Office of the Governor

This letter is a request for information pursuant to the S.C. Freedom of Information Act. Please 
provide the following information:

• All emails within the Governor’s Office since Gov. Nikki Haley took office regarding 
the South Carolina Republican presidential primary. The search for these emails should 
include but not be limited to discussions of specific candidates, i.e. Mitt Romney.

I can be reached by telephone at 864-562-7425 if you have any questions about this request.

If you choose to deny this request, please cite the specific section of the law used as the basis of 
the denial.

Since this request primarily benefits the general public, I request that any search or copying fees 
be waived. If there is a charge for providing me access, please advise me of your estimate of the 
charge and the basis for the charge.

Sincerely,
Stephen Largen
Reporter

The Herald-Journal
189 West Main Street, Spartanburg, SC 29306 
864-562-7425
stephen. largen@shj .com


